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DINING SERVICE POLICIES 
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As members of the Notre Dame of Maryland University community, the policies of the campus 

Dining services are outlined below.  Failure to adhere to the campus dining policies is considered 

a violation of the honor code. 

 

1. Doyle Dining Hall is an all-you-care-to-eat facility.  In order to enter the dining hall you 

must have a valid Notre Dame ID card with declining balance points; a meal plan or 

purchase meals using cash/credit card (VISA, MasterCard) to access Doyle Dining Hall.  

University ID's are not transferable. 

2. In order to use the residential meal plan, a valid NDMU ID must be presented upon 

entering the dining hall.  Access to the dining hall will be denied without proper 

identification. 

3. All resident students are required to have a resident meal plan.   Meal plans cannot be 

shared. 

4. Meal plans and block plans are in effect only during the academic year.   

5. Entrance to the dining hall is limited to the front glass doors, located at the front of the 

dining hall.  Guests are not permitted to enter the dining hall through exit doors; nor are 

guests permitted to allow others access through the exit doors. 

6. Takeaway meals are restricted to the use of the Eco-friendly reusable food containers 

available for purchase from the cashier.  Takeaway meals will count as a meal swipe and 

will replace the option of eating in the dining hall for that meal service.  Otherwise 

removing food from Doyle Dining Hall is prohibited. 

7. No dishes, flatware, or glassware may be removed from Doyle Dining Hall.  Approved 

reusable “To Go” containers are available for purchase with the cashier.   

8. Dining hall service days are posted at the door as you enter Doyle Dining Hall.  Dining 

facilities may close for class break periods. These closures will be posted in advance. If 

open, meal plans are not in effect. 

9. The Dining Services week starts with Friday breakfast and ends with Thursday dinner.   

10. SAGE Dining Services is the exclusive food service provider for NDMU.  Outside 

catering is not permitted. 

11. Requests for dietary accommodations must be first registered with the Director of 

Disability Services.  An official physician’s letter detailing the diagnosis and requirements 

is required. 

12. Takeaway meals are available if you are ill and unable to get to the Dining Hall. You must 

give a signed, dated note with your ID card to your CA who will bring a meal to you. 

13. If you are part of a meal plan and work off campus, a bag meal can be provided for you 

with at least three (3) days’ notice.   

14. If you are an athlete and part of a meal plan, a bag meal can be provided for you with at 

least three (3) days’ notice.   
 

 


